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Fodor's Essential Japan
Explore magnificent fjords, museum-hop in Oslo, and bask in the glow
of northern lights: Get to know your inner Viking with Moon Norway.
Inside you'll find: Flexible itineraries including three days in Oslo,
the best of Norway in one week, four days in Arctic Norway, and a twoweek fjord road trip Strategic advice for outdoor adventurers,
families, history buffs, foodies, road-trippers, and more Do more than
sightsee: Hike to cliffs that soar over glacial lakes and take the
perfect photo of Geirangerfjord's slender waterfalls. Hop in the car
and drive over islets and skerries on the Atlantic Road, wander
through fishing villages along Norway's dramatic coastline, or admire
the architecture in cosmopolitan Oslo. Savor sustainable salmon at
Michelin-starred restaurants, taste farm-to-table delicacies, or
mingle with the locals at a neighborhood pub. See the impressive
restored vessels at the Viking Ship Museum or trek to the best spots
to see the mystical aurora borealis dance across the sky Discover the
real Norway with expert insight from Norwegian transplant David Nikel
Full-color photos and detailed maps throughout Helpful tools including
a Norwegian phrasebook, packing suggestions, and travel tips for
international visitors, families with kids, seniors and LGBTQ+
travelers Detailed background on the landscape, climate, wildlife, and
culture With Moon Norway's practical tips and local insight, you can
experience the best of Norway. Exploring more of Northern Europe? Try
Moon Copenhagen & Beyond or Moon Iceland.

Great Britain 2002
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Written by locals, Fodor’s Essential Ireland is the perfect guidebook
for those looking for insider tips to make the most out their visit to
Dublin and Ireland. Complete with detailed maps and concise
descriptions, this travel guide will help you plan your trip with
ease. Join Fodor’s in exploring one of the most exciting countries in
Europe. Ireland may be a small island, but it’s packed with things to
do and see and simply overflowing with natural beauty, vibrant
culture, and ancient history. From the splendor of its Georgian homes
and Norman castles to its strikingly scenic landscapes, lush green
fields, and postcard-perfect villages, there’s majesty at every turn
here. Add a lively pub culture, a thriving arts and music scene, a
reverence for the spoken word, and a warm and welcoming people, and
you see why the Emerald Isle is one of Europe's most popular
destinations. Fodor’s Essential Ireland 2019 includes: •UP-TO-DATE
COVERAGE: Fully updated coverage of neighborhoods, must-see
attractions, hotels, restaurants, nightlife, shopping, and more. New
restaurants and hotels throughout Ireland showcase the best options at
different price points and categories. Updated annually to ensure the
best and most relevant content. •ULTIMATE EXPERIENCES GUIDE: A brief
introduction and spectacular color photos capture the ultimate
experiences and attractions throughout Ireland. •DETAILED MAPS: 50
detailed maps to help you plan and get around stress-free. •GORGEOUS
PHOTOS AND ILLUSTRATED FEATURES: In-depth illustrated features cover
Dublin's literary heritage, iconic sights like the Ring of Kerry and
the Rock of Cashel, and the Anglo-Irish Georgian House. Other features
shine a spotlight on cruising on the Shannon, hiking in the West, and
Irish whiskeys. •ITINERARIES AND TOP RECOMMENDATIONS: Check out the
Great Itineraries section to help plan your time, whether it’s a few
days or a few weeks. Find suggested excursions from Dublin, a tour of
Northern Ireland, as well as the Wild Atlantic Way coastal route.
Includes tips on where to eat, stay, and shop as well as information
about nightlife, sports, and the outdoors. Fodor's Choice designates
our best picks in every category. •INDISPENSABLE TRIP-PLANNING TOOLS:
Planners gives useful, practical overviews of important travel
information. A Calendar of Events helps visitors choose the best time
to plan a visit around special festivals, parades, and golf
tournaments. •COVERS: Dublin, Clare, Galway, Cork, Belfast, the Aran
Islands, the Ring of Kerry, Connemara, and much more. •ABOUT FODOR'S
AUTHORS: Each Fodor's Travel Guide is researched and written by local
experts. Fodor's has been offering expert advice for all tastes and
budgets for over 80 years. Planning on visiting the United Kingdom,
too? Check out Fodor’s Essential England, Fodor’s London 2018, Fodor's
Essential Great Britain, and Fodor’s Scotland.

Lonely Planet Great Britain
For a limited time, receive a free Fodor's Guide to Safe and Healthy
Travel e-book with the purchase of this guidebook! Go to fodors.com
for details. Ready to experience Ireland? The experts at Fodor’s are
here to help. Fodor’s Ireland 2020 travel guide is packed with
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customizable itineraries with top recommendations, detailed maps of
Ireland, and exclusive tips from locals. Whether you want to explore
Ireland’s iconic coastal scenery, visit the Cliffs of Moher or the
Ring of Kerry, or experience Ireland’s thriving arts and music scene,
this user-friendly guidebook will help you plan it all out. Our local
writers vet every recommendation to ensure that you not only make the
most of your time, but that you also have all the most up-to-date and
essential information you need to plan the perfect trip. This new
edition has been FULLY-REDESIGNED with a new layout and beautiful
images for more intuitive travel planning! Fodor’s Essential Ireland
2020 includes: • AN ULTIMATE EXPERIENCE GUIDE that visually captures
the top highlights of Ireland. • SPECTACULAR COLOR PHOTOS AND FEATURES
throughout, including special features on Dublin's literary heritage,
iconic sights like the Ring of Kerry and the Rock of Cashel, and the
Anglo-Irish Georgian House. Other features shine a spotlight on
cruising on the Shannon, hiking in the West, and Irish whiskeys. •
INSPIRATIONAL “BEST OF” LISTS identify the best things to see, do,
eat, drink, and more. • MULTIPLE ITINERARIES for various trip lengths
help you maximize your time. • MORE THAN 20 DETAILED MAPS help you
plot your itinerary and navigate confidently. • EXPERT RECOMMENDATIONS
ON HOTELS AND RESTAURANTS offer options for every taste. • TRIP
PLANNING TOOLS AND PRACTICAL TIPS include: guides to getting around,
saving money and time, beating the crowds; and a calendar of festivals
and events. • LOCAL INSIDER ADVICE tells you where to find under-theradar gems, along with the best walking tours. • HISTORICAL AND
CULTURAL OVERVIEWS add perspective and enrich your travels. • NEW
FEATURES include Top Castle Hotels and Manor Houses, Best Golf
Courses, What to Buy in Ireland, and new Itineraries for Ireland’s
Wild Atlantic Way and Ireland’s Ancient East. • COVERS: Dublin,
Belfast, Kerry, Clare, Galway, Cork, Belfast, Northern Ireland, the
Aran Islands, the Ring of Kerry, The Giants Causeway, the Wild
Atlantic Way, Killarney, Connemara, Trinity College, Dublin’s museums,
the Book of Kells, Dingle, Donegal, Irish Castles and Monasteries,
Irish Design, Irish Festivals and events, and more. ABOUT FODOR'S
AUTHORS: Each Fodor's Travel Guide is researched and written by local
experts. Fodor’s has been offering expert advice for all tastes and
budgets for over 80 years. Planning on visiting England? Check out
Fodor’s Essential England, Fodor’s London, and Fodor's Essential Great
Britain.

Great britain
For a limited time, receive a free Fodor's Guide to Safe and Healthy
Travel e-book with the purchase of this guidebook! Go to fodors.com
for details. Whether you want to explore Edinburgh, sip Scottish
whisky, or hike the Highlands, the local Fodor’s travel experts in
Scotland are here to help! Fodor’s Essential Scotland guidebook is
packed with maps, carefully curated recommendations, and everything
else you need to simplify your trip-planning process and make the most
of your time. This new edition has been FULLY-REDESIGNED IN FULL COLOR
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with an easy-to-read layout, fresh information, and beautiful color
photos. GET INSPIRED • AN ILLUSTRATED ULTIMATE EXPERIENCES GUIDE to
the top things to see and do • PHOTO-FILLED “BEST OF” FEATURES on
Scotland’s Best Museums, Scotland’s Best Outdoor Adventures, and
Scotland’s Best Castles • BRAND-NEW COLOR PHOTOS throughout to spark
your wanderlust! • UP-TO-DATE and HONEST RECOMMENDATIONS covering the
most recommended sights, restaurants, hotels, nightlife, shopping,
performing arts, activities, and more GET PLANNING • MULTIPLE
ITINERARARIES to effectively organize your days and maximize your time
• SPECIAL FEATURES on Playing Golf in Scotland and Scottish Whisky •
COVERS: Edinburgh, Glasgow, St. Andrews, Dundee, Angus, the Trossachs,
Loch Lomond, Aberdeen, Inverness, Speyside, Loch Ness, the Highlands,
Isle of Skye, and more GET GOING • MORE THAN 40 DETAILED MAPS to
navigate confidently • TRIP-PLANNING TOOLS AND PRACTICAL TIPS on when
to go, getting around, beating the crowds, and saving time and money •
HISTORICAL AND CULTURAL INSIGHTS providing rich context on the local
people, politics, art, architecture, cuisine, geography and more •
LOCAL WRITERS to help you find the under-the-radar gems Planning on
visiting the rest of Great Britain? Check out Fodor’s Essential Great
Britain, Fodor’s Essential England, and Fodor’s London. ABOUT FODOR'S
AUTHORS: Each Fodor's Travel Guide is researched and written by local
experts. Fodor’s has been offering expert advice for all tastes and
budgets for over 80 years. For more travel inspiration, you can sign
up for our travel newsletter at fodors.com/newsletter/signup, or
follow us @FodorsTravel on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter. We invite
you to join our friendly community of travel experts at
fodors.com/community to ask any other questions and share your
experience with us! IMPORTANT NOTE: The digital edition of this guide
does not contain all the images included in the physical edition.

Fodor's Essential Great Britain
Detailed and timely information on accommodations, restaurants and
local attractions highlight these updated travel guides, which feature
all-new covers, a dramatic visual design, symbols to indicate budget
options, must-see ratings, multi-day itineraries, Smart Travel Tips,
helpful bulleted maps, tips on transportation, guidelines for shopping
excursions and other valuable features. Original.

Where To Go When: Great Britain & Ireland
Fodor's 2015 England
Moon Norway
"Highlands & islands, castles, pubs & whisky, golf"--Cover.
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Fodor's Essential Scotland
Lonely Planet Iceland
For a limited time, receive a free Fodor's Guide to Safe and Healthy
Travel e-book with the purchase of this guidebook! Go to fodors.com
for details. Whether you want to pose in front of Big Ben, explore the
Tower of London, or see the Queen’s home at Buckingham Palace, the
local Fodor’s travel experts in London are here to help! Fodor’s
London guidebook is packed with maps, carefully curated
recommendations, and everything else you need to simplify your tripplanning process and make the most of your time. This new edition has
been FULLY-REDESIGNED with an easy-to-read layout, fresh information,
and beautiful color photos. GET INSPIRED AN ILLUSTRATED ULTIMATE
EXPERIENCES GUIDE to the top things to see and do PHOTO-FILLED “BEST
OF” FEATURES on London’s Best Museums, London’s Best Royal Sites, and
London’s Best Outdoor Activities COLOR PHOTOS throughout to spark your
wanderlust! UP-TO-DATE and HONEST RECOMMENDATIONS for the best sights,
restaurants, hotels, nightlife, shopping, performing arts, side-trips,
and more GET PLANNING MULTIPLE ITINERARIES to effectively organize
your days and maximize your time SPECIAL FEATURES on the British
Museum and the Tower of London COVERS: Westminster Abbey, Buckingham
Palace, the Tower of London, St. Paul’s Cathedral, the British Museum,
the Tate Modern, Shakespeare’s Globe, Hyde Park, Houses of Parliament,
and more. GET GOING MORE THAN 15 DETAILED MAPS AND A FREE PULLOUT MAP
to navigate confidently TRIP-PLANNING TOOLS AND PRACTICAL TIPS on when
to go, getting around, beating the crowds, and saving time and money
HISTORICAL AND CULTURAL INSIGHTS providing rich context on the
politics, art, architecture, cuisine, and more LOCAL WRITERS to help
you find the under-the-radar gems Planning on visiting the rest of
Great Britain? Check out Fodor’s Essential England, Fodor’s Essential
Scotland, and Fodor’s Essential Great Britain. ABOUT FODOR'S AUTHORS:
Each Fodor's Travel Guide is researched and written by local experts.
Fodor’s has been offering expert advice for all tastes and budgets for
over 80 years. For more travel inspiration, you can sign up for our
travel newsletter at fodors.com/newsletter/signup, or follow us
@FodorsTravel on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter. We invite you to
join our friendly community of travel experts at fodors.com/community
to ask any other questions and share your experience with us!
IMPORTANT NOTE: The digital edition of this guide does not contain all
the images or the pull out map included in the physical edition.

Fodor's Alaska
The Hanoverians
For a limited time, receive a free Fodor's Guide to Safe and Healthy
Page 5/22

How To Download eBook Fodors Essential Great Britain With The Best Of
England Scotland Wales Full Color Travel Guide
Travel e-book with the purchase of this guidebook! Go to fodors.com
for details. For generations, Americans have come to play and dream in
Orlando, Florida. Fodor’s Walt Disney World is the perfect guidebook
for those looking for insider tips to make the most out their visit to
Disney World. Complete with detailed maps and concise descriptions,
this travel guide will help you plan your Disney trip with ease.
Whether visitors want to wander the halls of Hogwarts or dine with
Cinderella, Fodor's Walt Disney World provides everything they need to
know. Color photos and features highlight the best of the theme parks,
area hotels and restaurants, golf courses and spas, and Orlando.
Fodor’s Walt Disney World includes: •UP-TO-DATE COVERAGE: The
completion of Pandora: The World of Avatar in 2017 has been a huge
event in Walt Disney World, with more new worlds on the way. We also
cover the new and exciting dining and nightlife options in Disney
Springs. We've added coverage of Universal's new Volcano Bay water
park as well as the other new rides and attractions there and in the
surrounding Orlando area. •ULTIMATE EXPERIENCES GUIDE: A brief
introduction and spectacular color photos capture the ultimate
experiences and attractions throughout Walt Disney World and the rest
of Orlando. •DETAILED MAPS: Over 35 detailed maps to help you plan and
get around stress-free. •GORGEOUS PHOTOS AND ILLUSTRATED FEATURES:
Full color magazine-style features like “Doing Orlando and the Parks
Right” will help you customize your trip. “A Man, A Mouse, A Legacy”
delves into the interesting background of Walt Disney and includes an
encompassing timeline of the park's history. •ITINERARIES AND TOP
RECOMMENDATIONS: Helpful itineraries will help you plan and make the
most of your time in Orlando. We include tips on where to eat, stay,
and shop as well as information about nightlife, sports, and the
outdoors. “Fodor's Choice” designates our best picks in every
category. •INDISPENSABLE TRIP PLANNING TOOLS: It's easy to plan a
vacation for any interest using the guide's planner pages, which
include sections for families and for those not going to the theme
parks. •COVERS: The Magic Kingdom, EPCOT, Disney's Hollywood Studios,
Universal Studios, Islands of Adventure, Volcano Bay, the Wizarding
World of Harry Potter, SeaWorld, Discover Cove, International Drive,
Gator Land, Kissimmee, the surrounding Orlando area, and much more.
•ABOUT FODOR'S AUTHORS: Each Fodor's Travel Guide is researched and
written by local experts. Fodor's has been offering expert advice for
all tastes and budgets for over 80 years. Planning on visiting the
rest of Florida? Check out Fodor's Florida, Fodor's South Florida, and
Fodor's In Focus Florida Keys.

Fodor's 2009 England
Contain Detachable fold-out, color map of London affixed to page 3 of
cover.

Fodor's Essential Ireland 2020
Get inspired and plan your next trip with Fodor’s ebook travel guide
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to Essential France (including Paris, Ile-de-France, the Loire Valley,
Normandy, Lyon and the Alps, and Provence and the French Riviera, with
highlights in between). Intelligent Planning: Discover all of the
essential, up-to-date travel insights you expect in a Fodor’s guide,
including Fodor’s Choice dining and lodging, top experiences and
attractions, and detailed planning advice. Easy Navigation for EReaders: Whether you’re reading this ebook from start to finish or
jumping from chapter to chapter as you develop your itinerary, Fodor’s
makes it easy to find the information you need with a single touch. In
addition to a traditional main table of contents for the ebook, each
chapter opens with its own table of contents, making it easy to
browse. Full-Color Photos and Maps: It’s hard not to fall in love with
France as you flip through a vivid full-color photo album. Explore the
layout of city centers and popular neighborhoods with easy-to-read
full-color maps. Plus get an overview of French geography with the
convenient atlas at the end of the ebook. What’s Covered? Get to Know
Essential France: The Ile-de-France region is the nation’s heartland.
Here Louis XIV built vainglorious Versailles, Chartres brings the
faithful to their knees, and Monet’s Giverny enchants all. To the
south, the Loire Valley offers Chenonceau, Chambord, and Saumur--the
parade of royal and near-royal chateaus that magnificently capture
France’s golden age of monarchy. Northwest Normandy is sculpted with
cliff-lined coasts and has been home to saints and sculptors, with a
dramatic past marked by Mont-St-Michel’s majestic abbey, Rouen’s
towering cathedral, and the D-Day beaches. Local chefs rival their
Parisian counterparts in treasure-filled Lyon, heart of a diverse
region where you can ski Mont Blanc or take a heady trip along the
Beaujolais Wine Road. Don’t miss Provence, famed for its Lavender
Route, the honey-gold hill towns of Luberon, and vibrant cities like
Aiz and Marseilles. This region was dazzlingly abstracted into
geometric daubs of paint by van Gogh and Cézanne. The sprawl of pebble
beaches and zillion-dollar houses of the French Riviera has always
captivated sun lovers and socialites from amorous St-Tropez and
beauteous Antibes to sophisticated Nice. No trip to France would be
complete without a stop in Paris. A quayside vista that takes in the
Seine, a passing boat, Notre-Dame, the Eiffel tower, and mansard roofs
all in one generous sweep is enough to convince you that this is
indeed the most beautiful city on Earth. Note: This ebook edition
includes photographs and maps that will appear on black-and-white
devices but are optimized for devices that support full-color images.

Fodor's London 2020
Ready to experience Turkey? The experts at Fodor's are here to help.
Fodor's Essential Turkey travel guide is packed with customizable
itineraries with top recommendations, detailed maps of Turkey, and
exclusive tips from locals. Whether you want to stroll through
Istanbul's bazaars and mosques, explore Cappadocia's underground
cities, or relax on the country's superb Mediterranean beaches, this
up-to-date guidebook will help you plan it all out. This new edition
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has been FULLY-REDESIGNED with a new layout and beautiful images for
more intuitive travel planning! Fodor's Essential Turkey includes: -AN
ULTIMATE EXPERIENCE GUIDE that visually captures the top highlights of
Turkey. -SPECTACULAR COLOR PHOTOS AND FEATURES throughout, including
special features on Turkey's fascinating history, the spectacular
Topkap? Palace, the archaeological treasures of Ephesus, and the
country's exotic whirling dervishes. -INSPIRATIONAL "BEST OF" LISTS
that identify the best things to see, do, eat, drink, and more.
-MULTIPLE ITINERARIES for various trip lengths to help you maximize
your time. -MORE THAN 35 DETAILED MAPS to help you plot your itinerary
and navigate confidently. -EXPERT RECOMMENDATIONS ON HOTELS AND
RESTAURANTS with options for every taste. -TRIP PLANNING TOOLS AND
PRACTICAL TIPS including: guides to getting around, saving money and
time, beating the crowds; basic Turkish phrases; and a calendar of
festivals and events. -LOCAL INSIDER ADVICE on where to find under-theradar gems, along with the best walking tours. -HISTORICAL AND
CULTURAL OVERVIEWS that add perspective and enrich your travels.
-COVERS: Istanbul, Izmir, Ephesus, the Turquoise Coast, Alanya,
Antalya, Cappadocia, Konya, Ankara, Trabzon, Mt. Ararat, Mt. Nemrut,
the Black Sea Coast and more. ABOUT FODOR'S AUTHORS: Each Fodor's
Travel Guide is researched and written by local experts. Fodor's has
been offering expert advice for all tastes and budgets for over 80
years. Planning on visiting other destinations in the Eastern
Mediterranean and Aegean? Mi>Check out Fodor's Essential Greece,
Fodor's Essential Greek Islands, and Fodor's Croatia.

Fodor’s Bahamas
Provides information on hotels and country inns, restaurants and pubs,
driving and walking tours, nightlife, shopping, sightseeing, and
seasonal activities and events

Fodor's Essential Switzerland
Lonely Planet Great Britain is your passport to the most relevant, upto-date advice on what to see and skip, and what hidden discoveries
await you. Ponder the mysteries of Stonehenge, explore the many sides
of Edinburgh, or try new versions of British pub favourites at a
gastropub; all with your trusted travel companion.

Fodor's Essential Great Britain
Explore the misty isle of Great Britain, from lively London to the
lush fields of Wales and the craggy beauty of the Scottish Highlands.
With Rick Steves on your side, Great Britain can be yours! Inside Rick
Steves Great Britain you'll find: Comprehensive coverage for spending
two weeks or more exploring England, Wales, and Scotland Rick's
strategic advice on how to get the most out of your time and money,
with rankings of his must-see favorites Top sights and hidden gems,
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from Stonehenge and Shakespeare's Globe Theatre to whisky distilleries
and corner pubs How to connect with culture: Try haggis or a Scotch
pie, catch a show in SoHo, or chat with locals in a cozy Welsh tavern
Beat the crowds, skip the lines, and avoid tourist traps with the help
of Rick's candid, humorous insight The best places to eat, sleep, and
relax with a pint Self-guided walking tours of charming villages and
historic sites and museums Detailed maps for exploring on the go
Useful resources including a packing list, a historical overview, and
recommended reading Over 1,000 bible-thin pages include everything
worth seeing without weighing you down Complete, up-to-date
information on London, Windsor, Cambridge, Bath, Glastonbury, Wells,
Avebury, Stonehenge, Salisbury, South Wales, the Cotswolds, Stratfordupon-Avon, Ironbridge Gorge, Liverpool, the Lake District, York,
Durham and Northeast England, Conwy, Caernarfon, Snowdonia National
Park, Blaenau Ffestiniog, Edinburgh, Glasgow, Stirling, St. Andrews,
Oban and the Inner Hebrides, Glencoe and Fort William, Inverness, Loch
Ness, and more Make the most of every day and every dollar with Rick
Steves Great Britain. Visiting the UK? Try Rick Steves Best of
England!

Fodor's Great Britain
For a limited time, receive a free Fodor's Guide to Safe and Healthy
Travel e-book with the purchase of this guidebook! Go to fodors.com
for details. Written by locals, Fodor’s Essential Japan is the perfect
guidebook for those looking for insider tips to make the most out
their visit to Tokyo, Kyoto, and beyond. Complete with detailed maps
and concise descriptions, this Japan travel guide will help you plan
your trip with ease. Join Fodor’s in exploring one of the most
exciting countries in Asia. Japan offers something for every traveler,
with opportunities to try outstanding cuisine, experience nature, and
immerse yourself in art, nightlife, and adventure. The country
continues to draw visitors to experience its exquisite beauty. In
stunning full-color, Fodor’s Essential Japan illustrates the country’s
eternal draws, from ancient temples and gardens and the deliberate
pace of the tea ceremony, to the dizzying, frenetic pulse of its hightech cities. Fodor’s Essential Japan includes: •UP-TO-DATE COVERAGE:
Fully updated, including fresh reviews on new hotels in Kyoto, to a
closer look at the increasingly popular Okinawa prefecture, plus the
latest in culture, dining, and art. •ULTIMATE EXPERIENCES GUIDE: A
spectacular color photo guide captures the ultimate unmissable
experiences and attractions throughout Japan to inspire you. •DETAILED
MAPS: Full color and full-size street maps throughout will help you
plan efficiently and get around confidently. •GORGEOUS PHOTOS AND
ILLUSTRATED FEATURES: Full color photos will help inspire you.
Stunning magazine-style color features highlight must-have
experiences, including Japan’s history and cuisine, shopping in Tokyo,
gorgeous sites like Mount Fuji and temples in Kyoto and Shikoku, the
art of Monozukuri, a walking tour through Hiroshima’s Peace Memorial
Park, and more. •ITINERARIES AND TOP RECOMMENDATIONS: Sample
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itineraries will help you plan and customize your own itinerary so you
can make the most of your time. Includes tips on where to eat, stay,
and shop as well as information about nightlife, sports and the
outdoors. “Fodor’s Choice” designates our best picks in every
category. “Fodor’s Choice” designates our best picks in every
category. •INDISPENSABLE TRIP PLANNING TOOLS: Fodor's Japan features a
beautifully illustrated Japanese Cultural Primer, with the lowdown on
everything from etiquette to the tea ceremony to the Japanese
obsession with baseball. Money-saving tips help travelers make the
most of their yen. Each individual chapter has its own planner section
with all visitors need to know about regional transportation and
accommodation. •JAPANESE CHARACTERS AND TRANSLITERATIONS: This edition
includes Japanese characters and transliterations across our listings
for hotels, restaurants, sights and more, making the guide
indispensable for solo exploring. •SPECIAL EVENTS COVERAGE:
Information on experiencing the Cherry Blossom Festival which takes
place from March to May (or February in Okinawa). •COVERS: Tokyo,
Kyoto, Mount Fuji, Okinawa, Sapporo, Hiroshima, and more. ABOUT
FODOR'S AUTHORS: Each Fodor's Travel Guide is researched and written
by local experts. Fodor’s has been offering expert advice for all
tastes and budgets for over 80 years. Looking for a more in-depth look
at Japan’s capital city? Check out Fodor’s Tokyo.

Fodor's Essential England
For a limited time, receive a free Fodor's Guide to Safe and Healthy
Travel e-book with the purchase of this guidebook! Go to fodors.com
for details. Whether you want to explore Norway’s fjords and Denmark’s
historic sites, shop for innovative Swedish design and eat Nordic
cuisine, or soak in an authentic Finnish sauna or Iceland’s geothermal
pools, the local Fodor’s travel experts in Scandinavia are here to
help! Fodor’s Essential Scandinavia is part of the award-winning
Fodor’s Essential series recognized by Booklist as the “Best Travel
Guide in 2019.” This guidebook is packed with maps, carefully curated
recommendations, and everything else you need to simplify your tripplanning process and make the most of your time. This new edition has
been fully-redesigned with an easy-to-read layout, fresh information,
and beautiful color photos. Fodor’s Essential Scandinavia includes: AN
ILLUSTRATED ULTIMATE EXPERIENCES GUIDE to the top things to see and do
MULTIPLE ITINERARIES to effectively organize your days and maximize
your time MORE THAN 30 DETAILED MAPS to help you navigate confidently
COLOR PHOTOS throughout to spark your wanderlust! UP-TO-DATE and
HONEST RECOMMENDATIONS for the best sights, restaurants, hotels,
nightlife, shopping, performing arts, activities, side-trips, and more
PHOTO-FILLED “BEST OF” FEATURES on “Norway’s Natural Wonders,”
“Iceland’s Museums,” “Scandinavia’s Fairytale Castles,” “PicturePerfect Towns Across Scandinavia,” and more TRIP-PLANNING TOOLS AND
PRACTICAL TIPS including when to go, getting around, beating the
crowds, and saving time and money SPECIAL FEATURES on “Aurora Borealis
101,” “What to Watch and Read Before You Visit,” and “What to Eat and
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Drink” HISTORICAL AND CULTURAL INSIGHTS providing rich context on the
local people, politics, art, architecture, cuisine, music, geography
and more LOCAL WRITERS to help you find the under-the-radar gems
NORWEGIAN, SWEDISH, DANISH, FINNISH, AND ICELANDIC LANGUAGE PRIMERS
with useful words and essential phrases COVERS: Norway, Sweden,
Denmark, Finland, and Iceland Planning on visiting Germany or Great
Britain? Check out Fodor’s Essential Germany and Fodor’s Essential
Great Britain. ABOUT FODOR'S AUTHORS: Each Fodor's Travel Guide is
researched and written by local experts. Fodor’s has been offering
expert advice for all tastes and budgets for over 80 years. For more
travel inspiration, you can sign up for our travel newsletter at
fodors.com/newsletter/signup, or follow us @FodorsTravel on Facebook,
Instagram, and Twitter. We invite you to join our friendly community
of travel experts at fodors.com/community to ask any other questions
and share your experience with us! *Important note for digital
editions: The digital edition of this guide does not contain all the
images or text included in the physical edition.

Fodor's Essential Scotland
Whether you're after a stroll through the woods in springtime, a canoe
safari on the Norfolk Broads, a day at the caber-tossing Highland
Games or afternoon tea at a fancy hotel, this book will lead you to
the best holiday destinations and experiences Great Britain and
Ireland have to offer. Its easy-to-use season-by-season format and six
themes - History and Heritage; Wildlife and Landscape; Cities, Towns
and Villages; Outdoor Activities; Family Getaways; and Festivals and
Events - make planning your time on these beautiful isles easier than
ever.

Fodor's 2004 Great Britain
For a limited time, receive a free Fodor's Guide to Safe and Healthy
Travel e-book with the purchase of this guidebook! Go to fodors.com
for details. Written by locals, Fodor’s Essential England is the
perfect guidebook for those looking for insider tips to make the most
out their visit to England. Complete with detailed maps and concise
descriptions, this travel guide will help you plan your trip with
ease. Join Fodor’s in exploring one of the most exciting countries in
Europe. With its irresistible mix of storied heritage and cosmopolitan
charm, England will wow you with its history, culture, and must-see
towns and cities. Fodor's England captures the most memorable sights
and experiences in dazzling color, from fabulous historic houses and
quaint villages to cozy country pubs and London's cutting-edge food,
art, and nightlife scenes. Fodor’s England includes: •UP-TO-DATE
COVERAGE: This edition includes new restaurants and hotels from all
over the country, to make sure you find the best places to eat and
stay. You’ll also get up-to-date information on popular destinations
such as Oxford, Stratford-upon-Avon, Stonehenge, and more. London's
hot hotel and restaurant scenes get attention too, along with the East
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End's thriving art galleries. •ULTIMATE EXPERIENCES GUIDE: A brief
introduction and spectacular color photos capture the ultimate
experiences and attractions throughout England. •DETAILED COLOR MAPS:
Over 80 color city and regional maps to help you plan and get around
stress-free. •GORGEOUS PHOTOS AND ILLUSTRATED FEATURES: Stunning
magazine-style color features highlight must-have experiences, from
making the most of a visit to the Tower of London or York Minster to
planning a perfect garden tour or Lake District walk. Other features
will give you the inside scoop on England's culinary scene, presenting
the best cheeses, seafood, and Indian food in the country.
•ITINERARIES AND TOP RECOMMENDATIONS: Sample itineraries help you plan
and make the most of your time. We include tips on where to eat, stay,
and shop as well as information about nightlife, sports, and the
outdoors. “Fodor's Choice” designates our best picks in every
category. •INDISPENSABLE TRIP PLANNING TOOLS: Convenient overviews
show each region and its highlights, and detail-rich chapter planning
sections have on-target advice and tips for planning your time and for
getting around the country by car, bus, and train. •COVERS: London,
Bath, Cambridge, the Cotswolds, Liverpool, Stratford-Upon-Avon,
Manchester, Stonehenge, York, Oxford, Cornwall, and more. ABOUT
FODOR'S AUTHORS: Each Fodor's Travel Guide is researched and written
by local experts. Fodor's has been offering expert advice for all
tastes and budgets for over 80 years. Looking for a guide about London
or the rest of the United Kingdom? Check out Fodor’s London, Fodor’s
Essential Great Britain, and Fodor’s Scotland.

Fodor's Walt Disney World
For a limited time, receive a free Fodor's Guide to Safe and Healthy
Travel e-book with the purchase of this guidebook! Go to fodors.com
for details. Whether you want to hike a crater in Maui, relax on
Waikiki beach, or attend a luau, the local Fodor’s travel experts in
Hawaii are here to help! Fodor’s Essential Hawaii guidebook is packed
with maps, carefully curated recommendations, and everything else you
need to simplify your trip-planning process and make the most of your
time. This new edition has been fully-redesigned with an easy-to-read
layout, fresh information, and beautiful color photos. Fodor’s
“Essential” guides have been named by Booklist as the Best Travel
Guide Series of 2020! Fodor’s Hawaii travel guide includes: AN
ILLUSTRATED ULTIMATE EXPERIENCES GUIDE to the top things to see and do
MULTIPLE ITINERARIES to effectively organize your days and maximize
your time MORE THAN 40 DETAILED MAPS to help you navigate confidently
COLOR PHOTOS throughout to spark your wanderlust! HONEST
RECOMMENDATIONS FROM LOCALS on the best sights, restaurants, hotels,
nightlife, shopping, performing arts, activities, side-trips, and more
PHOTO-FILLED “BEST OF” FEATURES on “Maui’s Best Beaches,” “Oahu’s
Natural Wonders,” “The Best Beaches on Big Island,” and more TRIPPLANNING TOOLS AND PRACTICAL TIPS including when to go, getting
around, beating the crowds, and saving time and money HISTORICAL AND
CULTURAL INSIGHTS providing rich context on the local people,
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politics, art, cuisine,geography and more SPECIAL FEATURES on “What to
Buy,” “What to Watch and Read Before You Visit,” and “What to Eat and
Drink” LOCAL WRITERS to help you find the under-the-radar gems
HAWAIIAN LANGUAGE PRIMERS with useful words and essential phrases UPTO-DATE COVERAGE ON: Maui, Oahu, Kauai, The Big Island, Molokai,
Lanai, Haleakala National Park, Waikiki, and more. Planning on
visiting an individual island? Check out Fodor’s Maui, Fodor's Oahu,
Fodor's Kauai, and Fodor's Big Island *Important note for digital
editions: The digital edition of this guide does not contain all the
images or text included in the physical edition. ABOUT FODOR'S
AUTHORS: Each Fodor's Travel Guide is researched and written by local
experts. Fodor’s has been offering expert advice for all tastes and
budgets for over 80 years. For more travel inspiration, you can sign
up for our travel newsletter at fodors.com/newsletter/signup, or
follow us @FodorsTravel on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter. We invite
you to join our friendly community of travel experts at
fodors.com/community to ask any other questions and share your
experience with us!

Fodor's Essential Great Britain
A detailed critique of the eighteenth-century German family and their
reign on the British throne includes coverage of such topics as the
language barrier that impacted George I's controversial rule, George
III's loss of the American colonies and bouts with mental instability,
and George IV's scandalous marriage and attempted divorce.

Fodor's Essential Hawaii
Lonely Planet Iceland is your passport to the most relevant, up-todate advice on what to see and skip, and what hidden discoveries await
you. Splash around in the Blue Lagoon's geothermal water, catch a
glimpse of the celestial Northern Lights, or take a boat trip among
the icebergs; all with your trusted travel companion.

Fodor's Essential Ireland 2021
For a limited time, receive a free Fodor's Guide to Safe and Healthy
Travel e-book with the purchase of this guidebook! Go to fodors.com
for details. Whether you want to explore Ireland’s iconic coastal
scenery, visit the Cliffs of Moher or the Ring of Kerry, or experience
the thriving arts and music scene in Dublin, the local Fodor’s travel
experts in Ireland are here to help! Fodor’s Essential Ireland 2021
with Belfast and Northern Ireland guidebook is packed with maps,
carefully curated recommendations, and everything else you need to
simplify your trip-planning process and make the most of your time.
This guide is part of Fodor’s “Essential” guide series, which has been
named as the “Best Travel Guide Series of 2019” by Booklist. This new
edition is fully-redesigned with an easy-to-read layout, fresh
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information, and beautiful color photos. Fodor’s Essential Ireland
2021 travel guide includes: AN ILLUSTRATED ULTIMATE EXPERIENCES GUIDE
to the top things to see and do MULTIPLE ITINERARIES to effectively
organize your days and maximize your time MORE THAN 30 DETAILED MAPS
and a FREE PULL-OUT MAP to help you navigate confidently COLOR PHOTOS
throughout to spark your wanderlust! HONEST RECOMMENDATIONS FROM
LOCALS on the best sights, restaurants, hotels, nightlife, shopping,
performing arts, activities, side-trips, and more PHOTO-FILLED “BEST
OF” FEATURES on “Ireland’s Top Natural Wonders,” “Ireland’s Top
Castles and Manor Houses,” “The Best Historical Sights to Visit in
Ireland,” “Top Tours,” “Best Festivals,” and more TRIP-PLANNING TOOLS
AND PRACTICAL TIPS including when to go, itineraries to make the most
of your time, getting around, beating the crowds, and saving time and
money HISTORICAL AND CULTURAL INSIGHTS providing rich context on the
local people, politics, art, architecture, cuisine, music, geography,
and more SPECIAL FEATURES on “What to Watch and Read Before You
Visit,” “What to Eat and Drink,” and “What to Buy.” LOCAL WRITERS to
help you find the under-the-radar gems EXPANDED COVERAGE OF Northern
Ireland and Belfast to account for its rising popularity with
visitors. UP-TO-DATE COVERAGE ON Dublin, Kerry, Clare, Galway, Cork,
Belfast, Northern Ireland, the Aran Islands, the Ring of Kerry, The
Giants Causeway, the Wild Atlantic Way, Killarney, Connemara, Trinity
College, Dublin’s museums, the Book of Kells, Dingle, Donegal, Irish
Castles and Monasteries, Irish Design, Irish Festivals and events, and
more. Planning on visiting England? Check out Fodor’s Essential
England, Fodor’s London, and Fodor’s Essential Great Britain.
*Important note for digital editions: The digital edition of this
guide does not contain all the images or text included in the physical
edition. ABOUT FODOR'S AUTHORS: Each Fodor's Travel Guide is
researched and written by local experts. Fodor’s has been offering
expert advice for all tastes and budgets for over 80 years. For more
travel inspiration, you can sign up for our travel newsletter at
fodors.com/newsletter/signup, or follow us @FodorsTravel on Facebook,
Instagram, and Twitter. We invite you to join our friendly community
of travel experts at fodors.com/community to ask any other questions
and share your experience with us!

Lonely Planet Italy
Fodor's Essential Scandinavia
For a limited time, receive a free Fodor's Guide to Safe and Healthy
Travel e-book with the purchase of this guidebook! Go to fodors.com
for details. Written by local experts, Fodor's travel guides have been
offering advice and professionally vetted recommendations for all
tastes and budgets for 80 years. Switzerland, Europe's mountain
playground, is a classic tourist draw. Fodor's Switzerland is the
perfect guide for travelers seeking to ascend the slopes of the Alps
and feel on top of the world. When they come down from the mountains,
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they find thriving, cosmopolitan cities steeped in history and
culture. This travel guide includes: Dozens of full-color maps,
hundreds of hotel and restaurant recommendations, with Fodor's Choice
designating our top picks, multiple itineraries to explore the top
attractions and what's off the beaten path. This travel guide
includes: •ULTIMATE EXPERIENCES GUIDE contains a brief introduction
and spectacular color photos that capture the ultimate experiences and
attractions throughout Switzerland •UP-TO-DATE COVERAGE: Fodor's
Switzerland covers new restaurants and hotels around the country with
a special focus on Zurich, and new scenic train routes. Extended
features on Swiss food and Christmas markets, along with new listings
for ski resorts and lakes, help travelers make the most of their time
in the country. •ILLUSTRATED FEATURES: "Scenic Train Rides and Drives"
helps travelers choose the best trip through the mountainous
countryside, while "Wintertime in the Alps" explores the wide range of
winter sports options in the birthplace of skiing. Features on Swiss
wineries and the Bernese Alps guide travels to the best lakeside
vineyards and mountaintop views. Shorter spotlight features highlight
the country's top lakes and culinary flavors. •INDISPENSABLE TRIP
PLANNING TOOLS: Each chapter in the guide has a planning section to
help travelers plan their time and get around easily. Train travel
times provide an overview of how long it takes to get from point to
point in Switzerland. Neighborhood comparison charts for Zurich and
Geneva help travelers choose the best places to stay and eat for every
budget and taste. •DISCERNING RECOMMENDATIONS: Fodor's Switzerland
offers savvy advice and recommendations from expert and local writers
to help travelers make the most of their time. Fodor's Choice
designates our best picks, from hotels to nightlife. •COVERS: Zurich,
Geneva, Bern, Basel, the Berner Oberland, Lausanne, Fribourg,
Ticino,Liechtenstein, Luzern, Zermatt, and more.

Fodor's Essential France
For a limited time, receive a free Fodor's Guide to Safe and Healthy
Travel e-book with the purchase of this guidebook! Go to fodors.com
for details. Written by locals, Fodor’s Essential Germany is the
perfect guidebook for those looking for insider tips to make the most
out their visit to Munich, Berlin, the Bavarian Alps and beyond.
Complete with detailed maps and concise descriptions, this Germany
travel guide will help you plan your trip with ease. Join Fodor’s in
exploring one of the most exciting countries in Europe. From the
vibrant nightlife and art scene of Berlin to the more traditional
region of Bavaria and its capital, Munich, Germany offers beautiful
scenery, a thriving cultural scene, and hearty food and drink. Whether
you are interested in a scenic drive through quaint half-timber towns,
a scenic cruise down a castle-studded river, wine tasting in the
country's top cellars, or a visit to a state-of-the-art automobile
factory, there's something to see in Europe's biggest country. Fodor's
Essential Germany makes it easy to create a perfect trip from start to
finish. Fodor’s Essential Germany includes: •UP-TO-DATE COVERAGE:
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Fully updated information on new openings and developments, including
restaurants, hotels, and outdoor activities, for all of Germany's top
destinations and undiscovered gems, from Cologne and Nuremburg to the
Black Forest and the Romantic Road. •ULTIMATE EXPERIENCES GUIDE: A
spectacular color photo guide highlights the ultimate unmissable
experiences and attractions throughout Germany to inspire you.
•DETAILED MAPS: Full-size street maps throughout will help you plan
efficiently and get around confidently. •GORGEOUS PHOTOS AND
ILLUSTRATED FEATURES: Rich, full-color features invite you to
experience the best of Germany, from Oktoberfest to King Ludwig's
fairy-tale castles. Other features help you understand what to eat and
drink and how to trace your Germany roots. •HELPFUL ITINERARIES AND
TOP RECOMMENDATIONS: Multiple sample itineraries to help you plan and
make the most of your time. Includes tips on where to eat, stay, and
shop as well as information about nightlife, sports and the outdoors.
“Fodor’s Choice” designates our best picks in every category.
•INDISPENSABLE TRIP PLANNING TOOLS: Includes tools such as a countrylevel Need to Know planning section, a map with travel times by train,
and recommended scenic drives and bike rides. Each chapter also has a
helpful planning section with a color orientation map. •COVERS:
Munich, Berlin, Frankfurt, Hamburg, Heidelberg, the Romantic Road, the
Black Forest, Cologne, the Rhineland, and more. ABOUT FODOR'S AUTHORS:
Each Fodor's Travel Guide is researched and written by local experts.
Fodor’s has been offering expert advice for all tastes and budgets for
over 80 years. Looking for guides to other European countries? Check
out Fodor’s Essential France and Fodor's Essential Switzerland.

Fodor's Essential England
For a limited time, receive a free Fodor's Guide to Safe and Healthy
Travel e-book with the purchase of this guidebook! Go to fodors.com
for details. Written by locals, Fodor’s Alaska is the perfect
guidebook for those looking for insider tips to make the most out
their visit. Complete with detailed maps and concise descriptions,
this Alaska travel guide will help you plan your trip with ease.
There’s no denying that Alaska is a trip of a lifetime. Nowhere else
can you kayak to glaciers; fly over the highest peak in North America;
wonder at the Aurora Borealis; stay out all night celebrating the
midnight sun; visit quirky towns; spot bears, eagles, moose, and
whales; and learn the true meaning of the word "remote"–all in the
same trip. Fodor's Alaska makes it easy to create a perfect trip from
start to finish. Fodor’s Alaska includes: •UP-TO-DATE COVERAGE: Fully
updated information on new openings and developments; including
restaurants, hotels, and outdoor activities, for all of Alaska's top
destinations and undiscovered gems, from cities such as Juneau and
Ketchikan to Denali National Park and the Kenai Peninsula. •ULTIMATE
EXPERIENCES GUIDE: A spectacular color photo guide highlights the
ultimate unmissable experiences and attractions throughout Alaska to
inspire you. •DETAILED MAPS: Full-color and full-size street maps
throughout will help you plan efficiently and get around confidently.
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•GORGEOUS PHOTOS AND ILLUSTRATED FEATURES: Rich full-color features
invite you to experience the best of Alaska, from what to eat and
drink to which cruise route to take. Other magazine-style features
help you understand everything that Alaska has to offer, from whale
watching and bear sighting to shopping for Alaskan native crafts and
learning about the Klondike Gold Rush. •HELPFUL ITINERARIES AND TOP
RECOMMENDATIONS: Day-by-day itineraries help you plan and make the
most of your time, including carefully chosen recommendations for the
best sights, stores, restaurants, hotels, nightspots, and activities.
“Fodor’s Choice” designates our best picks in every category.
•INDISPENSABLE TRIP PLANNING TOOLS: Each region has a convenient
overview with highlights and practical advice for getting around. Best
Bets lists ensure you find the right spot for your needs. •COVERS:
Juneau, Denali National Park, Anchorage, Fairbanks, the Kenai
Peninsula, Skagway, Ketchikan, Glacier Bay, Haines, Homer, Kodiak
Island, the Yukon, and more. ABOUT FODOR'S AUTHORS: Each Fodor's
Travel Guide is researched and written by local experts. Fodor's
travel guides have been offering expert advice for all tastes and
budgets for over 80 years. Looking for a guide about Alaska cruising?
Check out Fodor’s Complete Guide to Alaska Cruises.

Fodor's Essential Great Britain
Provides information on British history and culture, and offers
recommendations for lodging, restaurants, cultural attractions,
shopping, and entertainment.

Rick Steves Greece: Athens & the Peloponnese
For a limited time, receive a free Fodor's Guide to Safe and Healthy
Travel e-book with the purchase of this guidebook! Go to fodors.com
for details. Whether you want to explore sea life while scuba diving,
discover 800 miles of beaches, or relax at a top-rated resort and spa,
the local Fodor’s travel experts in the Bahamas are here to help!
Fodor’s Bahamas guidebook is packed with maps, carefully curated
recommendations, and everything else you need to simplify your tripplanning process and make the most of your time. This new edition has
been fully-redesigned with an easy-to-read layout, fresh information,
and beautiful color photos. Fodor’s Bahamas includes: AN ILLUSTRATED
ULTIMATE EXPERIENCES GUIDE to the top things to see and do MULTIPLE
ITINERARIES to effectively organize your days and maximize your time
MORE THAN 10 DETAILED MAPS to help you navigate confidently COLOR
PHOTOS throughout to spark your wanderlust! UP-TO-DATE and HONEST
RECOMMENDATIONS for the best sights, restaurants, hotels, nightlife,
shopping, performing arts, activities, and more PHOTO-FILLED FEATURES
on “10 Animals You’ll Meet in the Bahamas,” “What to Eat and Drink in
the Bahamas,” and “The Myths and Mysticism of the Bahamas” TRIPPLANNING TOOLS AND PRACTICAL TIPS including when to go, getting
around, beating the crowds, and saving time and money SPECIAL FEATURES
on “Great Underwater Adventures,” and “Junkanoo in the Bahamas”
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HISTORICAL AND CULTURAL INSIGHTS providing rich context on the art,
cuisine, music, wildlife and more LOCAL WRITERS to help you find the
under-the-radar gems COVERS: The Abacos, Nassau, Paradise Island,
Inagua National Park, Atlantis Resort, Lucayan National Park, Cat
Island, San Salvador, Elbow Cay, and more. Planning on visiting the
Carribbean? Check out Fodor’s Essential Carribbean. ABOUT FODOR'S
AUTHORS: Each Fodor's Travel Guide is researched and written by local
experts. Fodor’s has been offering expert advice for all tastes and
budgets for over 80 years. For more travel inspiration, you can sign
up for our travel newsletter at fodors.com/newsletter/signup, or
follow us @FodorsTravel on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter. We invite
you to join our friendly community of travel experts at
fodors.com/community to ask any other questions and share your
experience with us! *Important note for digital editions: The digital
edition of this guide does not contain all the images or text included
in the physical edition.

Rick Steves Great Britain
Provides information on hotels and country inns, restaurants and pubs,
driving and walking tours, nightlife, shopping, sightseeing, and
seasonal activities and events.

Fodor's Essential Ireland 2019
Walk in the steps of Socrates, test the acoustics of the amphitheater
of Epidavros, and set sail for Santorini: with Rick Steves on your
side, Greece can be yours! Inside Rick Steves Greece: Athens & The
Peloponnese you'll find: Comprehensive coverage for spending a week or
more exploring Greece Rick's strategic advice on how to get the most
out of your time and money, with rankings of his must-see favorites
Top sights and hidden gems, from the Parthenon and the Agora to the
small towns and beaches of the Peloponnesian Peninsula How to connect
with culture: Go back in time at the National Archaeological Museum,
sample olives and feta in the Mediterranean sunshine, or sip ouzo at a
local taverna Beat the crowds, skip the lines, and avoid tourist traps
with Rick's candid, humorous insight The best places to eat, sleep,
and relax Self-guided walking tours of lively neighborhoods and
incredible museums Detailed maps for exploring on the go Useful
resources including a packing list, a Greek phrase book, a historical
overview, and recommended reading Over 500 bible-thin pages include
everything worth seeing without weighing you down Complete, up-to-date
information on Athens, Nafplio, Epidavros, Mycenae, Olympia, Patra,
Kardamyli, the Mani Peninsula, Sparta, Mystras, Delphi, Hydra,
Mykonos, Delos, Santorini, and more Make the most of every day and
every dollar with Rick Steves Greece: Athens & the Peloponnese.
Spending a week or less in the city? Check out Rick Steves Pocket
Athens!
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Fodor's Essential Turkey
Detailed and timely information on accommodations, restaurants, and
local attractions highlight these updated travel guides, which feature
all-new covers, a dramatic visual design, symbols to indicate budget
options, must-see ratings, multi-day itineraries, Smart Travel Tips,
helpful bulleted maps, tips on transportation, guidelines for shopping
excursions, and other valuable features. Original.

Fodor's Essential Germany
Written by locals, Fodor’s London 2019 is the perfect guidebook for
those looking for insider tips to make the most out their visit to
London and the surrounding areas. Complete with detailed maps and
concise descriptions, this London travel guide will help you plan your
trip with ease. Join Fodor’s in exploring one of the most exciting
cities in England and Europe. Crowds continue to flock to England's
capital as much as ever to discover the hippest galleries, shops, and
nightspots as well as to enjoy the world-renowned museums, the royal
history, and some of the chicest restaurants and hotels in the world.
Fodor’s London 2019 captures all of this, and more. Fodor’s London
2019 includes: •UP-TO-DATE COVERAGE: With its state-of-the-art hotels,
happening new restaurants, and multimillion-dollar museum make-overs,
London continues to be one of Europe's most exciting destinations.
This guide covers the latest hotel openings, new nightlife spots, and
an expanded list of restaurants for all budgets. Fodor's London is
fully updated every year. •ULTIMATE EXPERIENCES GUIDE: A spectacular
color photo guide highlights the ultimate unmissable experiences and
attractions throughout London to inspire you. •USEFUL MAPS: Full-color
and full-size street maps throughout will help you plan efficiently
and get around confidently. •GORGEOUS PHOTOS AND ILLUSTRATED FEATURES:
Rich, full-color features invite you to experience the best of London.
Overviews of the British Museum and the Tower of London give a closer
look into two of London’s most enduring sights. •ITINERARIES AND TOP
RECOMMENDATIONS: Multiple sample itineraries to help you plan and make
the most of your time. Includes carefully chosen tips on what to see,
where to eat, stay, and shop as well as information about nightlife,
sports and the outdoors. “Fodor’s Choice” designates our best picks in
every category. •INDISPENSIBLE TRIP PLANNING TOOLS: Convenient
overviews of each neighborhood's highlights make planning simple, as
do features on the city's top attractions, free things to do, and
family favorites. •COVERS: Westminster Abbey, Buckingham Palace, the
Tower of London, St. Paul’s Cathedral, the British Museum, the Tate
Modern, Shakespeare’s Globe, Hyde Park, Houses of Parliament, and
more. ABOUT FODOR'S AUTHORS: Each Fodor's Travel Guide is researched
and written by local experts. Fodor’s has been offering expert advice
for all tastes and budgets for over 80 years. Planning on visiting the
rest of Britain? Check out Fodor’s England, Fodor's Scotland, and
Fodor’s Great Britain.
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Fodor's U.S. & British Virgin Islands
Fodor's London 2019
For a limited time, receive a free Fodor's Guide to Safe and Healthy
Travel e-book with the purchase of this guidebook! Go to fodors.com
for details. Written by locals, Fodor’s Essential Great Britain is the
perfect guidebook for those looking for insider tips to make the most
out their visit to England, Scotland, Wales and beyond. Complete with
detailed maps and concise descriptions, this Great Britain travel
guide will help you plan your trip with ease. Join Fodor’s in
exploring some of the most exciting parts of Europe. Great Britain
remains a perennial favorite with travelers who come for the busy
streets of London, the cozy thatched-roof villages of the Cotswolds,
and the wild moors and lochs of Scotland. From Edinburgh to Cardiff,
discover worthwhile destinations and savvy travel tips with the fullcolor Fodor's Essential Great Britain. Our selective collection of the
best of England, Scotland, and Wales will guarantee you make the most
of your trip. Fodor’s Essential Great Britain includes: •UP-TO-DATE
COVERAGE: Fully updated top attractions and experiences in every
region of Great Britain from Scotland to England to Wales—from cities
to great castles to stately homes to quaint country villages—with
plenty of new options for dining, lodging, shopping, and nightlife.
•ULTIMATE EXPERIENCES GUIDE: A spectacular color photo guide
highlights the ultimate unmissable experiences and attractions
throughout Great Britain to inspire you. •DETAILED MAPS: Full-color
and full-size street maps throughout will help you plan efficiently
and get around confidently. •GORGEOUS PHOTOS AND ILLUSTRATED FEATURES:
Rich, full-color features invite you to experience the best of Great
Britain. Colorful spotlight features on British food, Welsh castles,
Roman relics, and more provide insight into contemporary life as well
as the past. •ITINERARIES AND TOP RECOMMENDATIONS: Multiple sample
itineraries to help you plan and make the most of your time. Includes
tips on where to eat, stay, and shop as well as information about
nightlife, sports and the outdoors. “Fodor’s Choice” designates our
best picks in every category. •INDISPENSIBLE TRIP PLANNING TOOLS: Our
Great Britain Planner offers transportation information and moneysaving tips. Each city or regional chapter contains an orientation map
that also highlights the top reasons to visit; a Planning section
suggests best times to go and how to organize your trip within the
region and get around. Throughout the guide, clear, easy-to-read maps
show covered sights and key roads. •SPECIAL EVENTS COVERAGE: Every
summer, the Edinburgh Festival draws lovers of music, theater, and
comedy while Hogmanay is the most Scottish way to celebrate New Year’s
Eve. •COVERS: London, Oxford, Cambridge, Bath, the Cotswolds,
Stratford-upon-Avon, Manchester, Liverpool, Yorkshire, Wales, Cardiff,
Edinburgh, Glasgow, Glencoe, Loch Lomond, Inverness, Loch Ness, Isle
of Skye, and more. ABOUT FODOR'S AUTHORS: Each Fodor's Travel Guide is
researched and written by local experts. Fodor’s has been offering
Page 20/22

How To Download eBook Fodors Essential Great Britain With The Best Of
England Scotland Wales Full Color Travel Guide
expert advice for all tastes and budgets for over 80 years. Looking
for more guides about Great Britain? Check out Fodor’s England,
Fodor’s Scotland, and Fodor’s London.

A Star Is Bored
Lonely Planet Italy is your passport to the most relevant, up-to-date
advice on what to see and skip, and what hidden discoveries await you.
Wander through chariot-grooved streets in Pompeii, sample the abundant
varieties of wine and olives as you tour Tuscany, or toss a coin into
the Trevi Fountain in Rome; all with your trusted travel companion.

The Neutrals
"A Star is Bored is an absolute knockout. Riotously funny and wickedly
tender." — Taylor Jenkins Reid, New York Times bestselling author of
Daisy Jones and the Six People Magazine Best Book of Summer 2020 Named a Must-Read Summer book by Town & Country - Named One of the 14
Best Books of Summer 2020 by Harper's Bazaar - One of Library
Journal's 2020 "Titles to Watch" - One of the 30 Best Beach Reads
According to Parade Magazine The Devil Wears Prada meets Postcards
From the Edge in a hilariously heartfelt novel influenced in part by
the author’s time assisting Carrie Fisher. Charlie Besson is tense and
sweating as he prepares for an insane job interview. His car is
idling, like his life, outside the Hollywood mansion of Kathi Kannon,
star of stage and screen and People magazine’s worst dressed list. She
needs an assistant. He needs a hero. Kathi is an icon, bestselling
author, and an award winning actress, most known for her role as
Priestess Talara in a blockbuster sci-fi film. She’s also known in
another role: crazy. Admittedly so. Famously so. Fabulously so, as
Charlie quickly discovers. Their three year odyssey is filled with
late night shopping sprees, last minute trips to see the aurora
borealis, and an initiation to that most sacred of Hollywood tribes:
the personal assistant. But Kathi becomes much more than a boss, and
as their friendship grows, Charlie must make a choice. Will he always
be on the sidelines of life, assisting the great forces that be, or
can he step into his own leading role? Laugh-out-loud funny, and
searingly poignant, Byron Lane's A Star is Bored is a novel that, like
the star at its center, is enchanting and joyous, heartbreaking and
hopeful.
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